Clackamas County Planning & Zoning
Attn.: Andrew Yaden
150 Beavercreek Rd.
Oregon City, OR  97045


To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my support of the proposed Safe Overnight Shelter program to be hosted at King of King Lutheran Church, 5501 SE Thiessen Road in Oak Grove.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am a member of a local faith community that partners with King of King’s (and am a resident of Oak Grove at ___________ (address), and I fully support and believe in the work that King of Kings Lutheran Church is embarking on with the creation of this safe overnight shelter program. I would be proud to live in a neighborhood that serves our unhoused neighbors in this way, and I hope that the county will continue to support this effort. I urge you to grant conditional use for this incredibly important program.



Thank you,

(Name)
(Address)
